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RE: Addendum #1 to Emergency Procurement For RA Requests For Nurses And 

Social Workers RFP EPIN: 09621E0011 

   

Dear Potential Proposer: 

 

The NYC Department of Social Services/Human Resources Administration (“DSS/HRA”) 

appreciates your interest in the Emergency Procurement For RA Requests For Nurses And 

Social Workers issued on May 20, 2021. 

 

Addendum # 1 extends the due date for proposals until May 28, 2021.  

  

Please acknowledge your receipt of Addendum #1 by listing it on the Acknowledgement 

of Addenda and include it in your proposal submission.  

 

Applicants are reminded that the due date for the submission of proposals is May 28, 2021 

at 4:00pm.  Proposals must be submitted  by the Due Date and Time to: 

ACCOContractPlanning@dss.nyc.gov  

 

Please note, your organization’s email system may have a maximum size limitation for 

sending out emails. Please be advised that DSS cannot accept any email in a size greater 

than 20 MB. Once you submit your proposal electronically, it is strongly recommended 

that you send such email with enough time to determine whether the transmission has 

failed.  

 

Also, DSS strongly recommends that you follow up with an email to 

ACCOContractPlanning@dss.nyc.gov to confirm that the email was transmitted 

successfully. 

 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Vincent Pullo 
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